City of Buellton

April 2, 2018

Honorable Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

RE: Library Service Delivery Consultant Update

The City’s representative to the Library Advisory Committee voted for and supports the
recommendations, including the long term solution of possibly moving to a new Zone 4 managed by the
City of Goleta, as noted in the April 3, 2018, Board Agenda Report. We understand that any move would
most likely not occur in Fiscal Year 18-19.

Sincerely,

Marc P. Bierdzinski

City Manager

107 W. Highway 246 « P.O. Box 1819 e Buellton, CA 93427 « t: 805.688.5177 ¢ f: 805.686.0086 « www.cityofbuellfon.com



